
Dear Parents, 

 

A warm welcome to Class 1!  We hope you have all had a great Summer and are 

looking forward to the new year ahead. 

 

A few need-to-knows for you: 

 

Homework will be given out each Tuesday.  Please make sure it is completed and 

then returned to school by the following Tuesday. (If not before!)  You are 

welcome to help your son/daughter.  The maths and grammar work are 

consolidation tasks and should only take about 15 minutes to complete per sheet. 

 

PE will be every Tuesday and Friday.  PE kit can be worn to school each of those 

days.  Please make sure it is suitable for the weather conditions on that day.  As 

it gets wetter and colder, please ensure your child has a coat.  On PE days 

particularly, we will try to get outside and they might be glad to put their coat 

on.  It is preferable to being in the hall as they are all growing up now and it 

gets a bit crowded and gives us less space. 

Swimming kits will be needed each Friday too (20.09.24 – 18.10.24 inclusive) – 

swimming trunks/costume & towel or changing robe if you prefer.  Hair bobble 

for long hair please! 

 

Class 1 pupils need to have a water bottle each day. 

 

If there are ever any queries or worries, please come into school and chat.  We 

are available at the start and end of each school day.  By talking to us, we can 

invariably answer questions or solve problems without too much stress and 

anxiety.  We are here to help as much as we can. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your son /daughter this year. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Hart & Mrs Ward 

 

 


